
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
I hope you have had a restful Christmas break and that the start to the year 
has treated you well. 
 
Uniform 
I would like to refer to the school uniform policy as I have noticed that some students 
have not been abiding by it. Blazers should be worn throughout the day. Hoodies are 
not permitted and Coats should not be worn in the school building and should be 
kept in lockers or carried around the school. Fluffy socks and sports socks are not 
allowed.  
 
Parents Evening 
The parents evening portal opened at 8am this morning. Appointments are on a first 
come first serve. You should have received the link which I sent earlier this week. 
Please be mindful that appointments will time out after 5 minutes so it is key to be 
prompt. If you have any technical difficulties, please let me know. In regards to 
certain option blocks you will not be able to see all subject teachers, however if you 
wish to speak to them personally please drop them an email.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Ms T John  
 


